Subject: Email - Communications - Glenn Stephenson - Speed Limit Review - CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 12:20 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communications - Glenn Stephenson - Speed Limit Review - CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Tuesday, August 24, 2021 - 12:19
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Tuesday, August 24, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Glenn

Last Name Stephenson

Phone Number (306)

Email
Cartwright Terrace
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Speed limit review

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Along with the majority of Saskatoon residents, | do not support the reduction of residential speed limits. The issue is
not that 50kph is too fast (in fact the majority of people driving on residential streets are well below that speed). The
issue is that a small minority of drivers simply ignore the 50kph limit. If the existing speed limit is rarely enforced, how is
a new, lower speed limit going to be enforced any differently? If the city truly wants to solve this perceived problem,
enforcement is the only solution. As someone wiser than | once told me "It's not what expected that gets done, but
what's inspected". Thank you.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



